Jane Flanagan

From: TAPIA Mauricio <mauricio.tapia@cbcity.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 6 December 2016 4:48 PM

To: Jane Flanagan

Subject: Enfield Intermodal Logistics Centre

Hi Jane,

| refer to your telephone conversation with Council officer Mauricio Tapia on 2 December 2016.

As requested, suggested wording is to have the proponent submit the Noise Management Plan to
the satisfaction of Canterbury—Bankstown Council prior to any construction on the site.

If you have any enquiries, please let me know via email or phone 9707 9923.

Thanks

Mauricio
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